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The Bishops School, Camp invited the Batch of 1998 to attend the Junior School Sports Day as guests of 
honour, on 7th December, 2023. We were joined by 40 gentlemen who were all extremely nostalgic and 
spoke fondly of their school memories. 

 

They were welcomed by the Principal, Mr Shayne McPherson as well as the 
Headmaster, Mr Christopher Gaynor, as they caught up over breakfast.  

After breakfast, the group headed over to the Jeejeebhoy ground, to attend 
the Junior School Sports Day. As they watched the students perform, they 
reminisced over old stories. Mr Nisarg Shah concluded the sports day with 
a thoughtful and inspiring speech.  

Following this, the alumni were given a tour of the school by two junior 
college students- Adwita Chaure and Shaurya Shukla, joined by the 
photographers- AK Shreya and Husayn Tambuwala. The batch was led to 
their junior school classrooms on the first and second floors of the Lunn 
block, followed by a visit to their old dormitory- Jubilee. 

They were then taken to see their senior school classes and the quadrangle, 
where they held fond memories as students. The batch was impressed with 
the top class facilities, and the new tennis and basketball courts.  



 

 

The alumni returned to the Harding Hall for a delicious lunch courtesy of Mr Joshi and his team, where 
they were greeted by their old teachers and support staff. Throughout the lunch, the former students 
engaged in lively conversations, sharing anecdotes and funny stories with their teachers and experiences 
that highlighted the impact of their alma mater on their lives.  

As a token of appreciation and to commemorate their visit, each attending alumni received mementos, like 
their respective house school bags and ties. A heartwarming gesture unfolded as the former students took 
this opportunity to show their gratitude, as the Vice-Head Boy, Mr Somesh Palakolanu spoke about their 
favourite memories with the teachers, while presenting them with a personalised memento- a silver coin 
engraved with the Bishops insignia.  

The tour ended with a visit to St. Margaret’s ground and the B.W Robert’s Building, where the group were 
able to catch a glimpse of the ongoing concert practice, and were able to see the new, under construction, 
badminton courts as well as the boxing ring.  

The entire visit was overlooked by Mr. Dawson, who coincidentally had been at Bishops at the time of the 
‘98 batch as well.  

Prior to their departure, the collective sentiment among attendees was profound gratitude for the values 
instilled by their alma mater. Looking back on their educational journey, each of them stood as a testament 
to the enduring impact of the school's core values- to be thorough, to be true, and to be men. 

 
         Adwita Chaure 
         11- B Arts 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


